
                                 
  

 

 PRESS RELEASE 
         PR.  No. 508/2020 

 
STANDARD CHARTERED BANK GHANA PLC (SCB) - 

CHANGE OF COMPANY NAME  
 

SCB announces the change of name of the company from Standard Chartered Bank Ghana 
Limited to Standard Chartered Bank PLC effective 25th November,2020. 
 
The name change is to comply with the provisions of the Companies Act 2019, Act 992, which 
requires that all public companies limited by shares must have the words Public Limited 
Company or its abbreviated form “PLC” as a suffix to their registered name. 
 
The name change was approved by a special resolution of the company’s shareholders at the 
company’s Annual General Meeting which was held on 29th July 2020, and a new certificate 
issued to the company by the Registrar of Companies on 25th November 2020. 
 
 

Issued in Accra, this 31st               
 day of December 2020. 

 
 

-    E N D – 
att’d. 
 
Distribution: 
1.  All LDMs 
2.  General Public 
3.  Company Secretary, SCB 
4.  GCB, (Registrars for SCB shares) 
5.  Custodians 
6.  Central Securities Depository 
7.  Securities and Exchange Commission 
8.  GSE Council Members  
9.  GSE Notice Board 
 
For enquiries, contact: 

Head Listing, GSE on 0302 669908, 669914, 669935 
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